Chris O'Brien
L

From: steve.prickett <steve prickett@southpawyachtsales.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:52 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: No Tax on Boats

The Marine industry drives millions of dollars of Revenue in this state already and supplies thousands of jobs to hard-
working families. Taxing Boats in Rhode Island will destroy this industry and this great revenue created from boat
owners.

Capt. Steve Prickett

Southpaw Yacht Sales

401.692.0798
Steve.Pricketti@SouthpawYachiSales,.com
www.southpawyachtsales.com
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